
Korean War Veteran Reunion at The Highground 

Saturday, Sept 21 Noon – 2pm 

 

An informal gathering of Korean War Veterans & supporters will be held on     

Saturday, September 21, from noon – 2pm, at The Highground Veterans Memorial 

Park.  Veterans will be able to meet  fellow Korean War veterans in a casual set-

ting at The Highground. It’s a time to share stories, experiences, make new friend-

ships and allow the public to hear your first-hand accounts and thoughts on your 

service during the Korean War. 

Please RSVP for this event by contacting: 
Theresa at The Highground—715-743-4224 museum@thehighground.us.  

 
Appetizers will be served. 

 
The Highground Museum is located at: 

 The Highground Veterans Memorial Park 

W7031 Ridge Rd 

 Neillsville WI 54456 

mailto:museum@thehighground.us

